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Done
 
 
Brad J Napientek
Senior Planner
  

 
2121 Rosecrans Avenue, Suite 3355
El Segundo, California  90245
T: (424) 207-5341 
F: (424) 207-5349
Email: b.napientek@eyestoneEIR.com
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privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in error, any use, reproduction or
dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message
and its attachments, if any.
 
From: Jason McCrea <jason.mccrea@lacity.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 5:45 PM
To: Brad Napientek <b.napientek@eyestoneeir.com>
Subject: Hollywood Wilcox
 
Hi Brad,
 
Please add the following name to any interested parties lists you have. I received the request to be added today.
Leon Ramsey, Jr. <leon@mitchtsailaw.com> 
 
Thank you. 
 
--
 

Jason McCrea
Department of City Planning

Major Projects

T: 213-847-3672

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA  90012
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